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02/05/2019  18:16:482019/1677/P INT Dawn White I strongly support the subject application.

The main basis which has formed my opinion are that I believe that the mansard extension would enhance the 

street scene and general appearance of the road.

I believe that these types of small scale extensions are important to allow young families to remain local, 

underlining the strong community spirit which is felt in Harmood Street.

02/05/2019  18:22:572019/1677/P SUPPRT Thomas Webb I’m writing in support of this application, I believe that larger family homes are required on Harmood Street, to 

represent a more diverse range of housing stock. 

I believe that the design is sympathetic and would enhance the street scene. 

Overall I strongly support the application.

02/05/2019  18:39:332019/1677/P SUPPRT Mark Baker I believe that the Mansard Roof extension would enhance the street scene

Improve the characteristics of the street

I approve of the sympathetic design

There is in my view no conflict with the conservation area - mansard roofs look good, and are in keeping with 

period of the street.

Overall, I am strongly in support of the application.
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